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The Nursery and Reception 

performed a medley of songs, 

rhymes and poems to a great 

audience on Tuesday. They were, 

as always, stars in the making, star 

struck and simply super stars.  

 Cherry class assembly on 

Thursday was an amusing Nordic 

myth where Loki struggled to 

complete impossible tasks! They 

were superb performers and the 

school loved their rendition of the 

catchy ‘You're the Best’ song.  

Thank you to all of our wonderful 

parents who have supported the 

school this term. All of the staff 

have asked that I send a heartfelt 

thank you for your kind messages, 

gifts and cards at this time of 

year too, they are very much 

appreciated and never taken  

for granted.  

 And, most importantly, 

well done to all of our fantastic 

children who have worked hard, 

and showed their passion, respect, 

resilience and kindness.  

 Wishing everyone the best 

of wishes for the festive season 

and a Happy New Year. 
Sharon Taylor-Sezgin, Headteacher 

  

 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
PLEASE SEE THE ATTACHED SHEET WITH 

TERM DATES FOR 2020-21 
School closes at 2pm today and  

opens again on Monday 6th January 
 

After-school clubs will start in the week beginning 
13th January and an enrolment letter will be sent 
home at the beginning of next term. Please note 

that the days of some of the clubs may be changed 
due to the availability of coaches. 

9am, Friday 10th January, PTA meeting in the 
library. Please come along to help us plan events 

for the term. 
 
 
 

A huge well done to Lauren (Lavender), Luke 
(Basil) and Lilia (Lavender) who all took part in 
the Santa Run for charity on the 2nd December. 

They raised £115 for the school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Please collect your things! 
The lost property bins are full again so please make 
the time to look through them before the holidays if 
your child has lost anything. 
 Please also come to the schoolhouse to 
collect your cake tins or Tupperware boxes if you 
have brought cakes in for the fair or a cake sale this 
term. 
All unclaimed items will be recycled before we 

close for the holidays. 

Applications for Nursery and Reception places 
for September 2020 

If you are a current Nursery parent you need to 
apply for your child’s Reception place by 15th 
January 2020 at the latest. 
 If you have younger children and would like to 
apply for a Nursery place, these applications need 
to be submitted by 16th February 2020. 
All applications must now be done online through 
the local authority - if you are having any problems 
with this please make sure you see Ruth who can 
help you set up an online account. 
 


